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VADM Converse, a Pennsylvania native and
1987 Penn State Mechanical Engineering
graduate, holds Master's degrees in Space
Systems Engineering and Applied Physics
from the Naval Postgraduate School. He has
served as a nuclear submarine warfare
officer, taking on leadership roles aboard
multiple submarines and commands.

VADM Converse will be visiting to talk about
life and leadership in the Submarine Force
and the Nuclear Propulsion Officer
Candidate Program and to answer your
questions.

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 22ND
11:00AM-12:30PM
HOLMES HALL CLASSROOM 244



